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1701 E Main St
Urbana, IL 61802

To whom it may concern:

On behalf of the Law Enforcement Records Managers of [llinois and its
membership, we would like to present you with a $500.00 donation towards the
incredibly important work that you do in providing resources and training to law
enforcement in Illinois.

As grant-funding sources continue to shrink, you continue to find ways to assist

[llinois agencies in securing state-of-the-art equipment and professional training.

Sincerely,

LERMI Board and Members

Law Enforcement Records Managers of lllinois www.lermi.org






